
 
 

TO:​ ​ Members of the Board 
 

FROM:​ Jon Graff, Superintendent 
 

DATE:​ August 14, 2025 
​  

RE:​ ​ Crisis Management/Emergency Action   
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Plans 

 
Policy 806: Crisis Management requires annual review and approval of district Crisis 
Management/Emergency Action plans.  
 
There are a number of changes to this year’s plans. Changes were made to comply with 
updates to policy 806 and to reflect the district’s decision to adopt the Standard Response 
Protocol as its general emergency response strategy.  
 
A summary of changes are provided below:  

1.​ The adoption of three crisis/emergency response teams 
○​ District Emergency Response Team - provides oversight of emergency 

policy and plans and may perform a district level incident command role 
in a district level emergency.  

○​ Building Emergency Response Team - provides oversight of building level 
procedures and training. Also performs as building level incident 
command in the event of an emergency.  

○​ Building Medical Emergency Response Team - Respond to medical 
emergencies until emergency responders arrive 
 

2.​ The addition of language to clarify emergency response communication protocols 
including communication tools (cell phones, dispatch radios, overhead intercom, 
Crisis Go, and Thrillshare).  
 

3.​ The addition of The Standards Response Protocol (SRP) as the district’s general 
crisis response strategy.  

 

 


